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100 years since the start of World War I. 
What can we learn from the past ? 
And how do we want to shape our � 
European future ? 

The initiative »Remembering for the Future« collects � 
World War I related projects organised by Adult�  
Education providers all over Europe in order to create  
dialogue, research and discussion.

All projects have the opportunity to participate in the Grundtvig 
Award 2014, which will be presented in  
November 2014 in Sarajevo. 

The Grundtvig Award, given by the European Association  
for the Education of Adults (EAEA), honours innovation  
and excellence in adult education.�

The deadline for application is:  
September 7, 2014.


